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KCC Update July 2018 – Housing Related Support Recommissioning

1. Following the support received in the public consultation, the county council has pursued the recommissioning of these services through its governance routes leading to a Key Decision being made by the Cabinet Member for Adult Social Care 15 June 2018.

2.  A market engagement event was held on Friday 29 June and the future model in both Children (CYPE) and Adults was explained.

3. Adults Model -  Lots 1-4 North, Mid, East, and West Kent
CYPE model -  Lots 5-8 North, South, East, and West Kent

Prime Provider sought in each Lot to reshape services over the four-year Framework Contract.

Lot 9 – Existing providers in all Lots to enable smooth transition
Lot 10 -  Offender Services 

4. The Framework allows other public bodies to commission the winning Prime Providers to carry out further, aligned work without the need for further competition if they wish it.

5. The tender is live on the portal   https://procontract.due-north.com/Advert?advertId=b5ff56b7-6b80-e811-80ed-005056b64545&p=8691483f-2f3d-e711-80e1-005056b64545 

6. Deadline for submissions is 12 noon Friday 10 August 2018

7. Contracts will go live from Monday 1 October 2018
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